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Officers & Board 2014 

No Monthly Meeting 

In December 

 

Refreshments: 

Jan — Ron/Kim Hansen & 

 Need Someone 

Feb — David Johnson &  

 Need Someone 
 

Thank you to Sharon and Jim 

Olson for the wonderful 

refreshments at the November 

meeting. 

Important Dates: 

 January 6 — Classes begin 

at KCKC 

 January 18 — KCKC 

holiday party  

Key City  Kennel  Club  

PUPPY  PUDDLES  NEWS   

Dec 2013 

Annual Dues Are Due 

Club membership dues are due by the end of 

2013.  The dues are $15.00/person. Please send 

dues to:  

Lynn Davey, Treasurer 

47081 Linden Lane 

Kasota, MN 56050 

Title Plaques 

Please let Bruce Davey know in 

a timely fashion if your dog has 

earned any AKC titles this year. 

Award plaques will be given out 

at the holiday party. More info in 

the November issue online.  

Congrats! 

Congratulations to Donnamarie 

Temple-Burgess. Her Toy Fox 

Terrier, Keno (DOB 4/6/12) was 

invited to Westminster this year! 

For Sale / Wanted 

 For Sale: It’z a Breeze Too 

dark green. Gently used 36” 

soft sided crate, $50. — Lynn 

Davey 

 For Sale: NEW jute back 

berber  carpet, aprox 8.5’ X 9’, 

beige with brown flecks, $25 — 

Hollie Felska, 507-641-3823. 

Will deliver to Training Center 

 For Sale: Drug dog business. 

Business is starting to take off 

and already has a solid client 

base, working half time on 

searches. Starting base is aprox 

35K with current clients. — 

JoEllen Peters, 507-327-0362 

 Wanted:  Medium sized 

baskets with handles to use for 

MACH bar congrats baskets at 

KCKC yearly trial. Also toys 

and treats to go into them. — 

Drop off at TC (marked: for 

Agility trial) or at meetings.  

For more info : Elaine 

Carstensen 

AKC S.T.A.R. Puppies 

Ten persons completed Basic Obedience class 

on Tuesday, Nov. 5th.  Of the 10 in the class 8 

were puppies qualifying to receive their AKC 

S.T.A.R puppy certificate.  Lynn Davey and 

Joey Heilman led this class. 

Penny Helgerson & Sulley, Michelle Kruger & 

Stella, Wes Davey & Joey, Deanna Kuhl & 

Raven, Leslie Graham & Snowflake, Stacy 

Olson & Piper, Mackenzie Schley & Loki, 

Vicki Adams & Molly, Sue Compart & 

Gidheon, Gregg Asher & Max 
Good Cheer 

A sympathy card was sent to Kaj 

Jensen who lost his dog Zeta in an 

accident. Kaj, know that all of us 

here at Key City send you a big 

hug and lots of sympathy in the 

loss of your Dog. We have all had 

sad things happen to our best 

friends so we really do know what 

you are feeling. You have a lot of 

support here with the members all 

you need to do is reach out. 


